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Eve O'Sullivan

From: Licensing Staff
Sent: 12 October 2021 17:01
To: 'grace.mccormack@indaver.com'
Subject:  W0036-02 Indaver Ireland - Amendment Application CR08914

Dear Ms McCormack, 
 
Thank you for your email. We have no further information for you in relation to your technical amendment request 
at this time.  Your amendment request will be assessed in due course.  Please contact us again later in the year if 
you would like a further update. 
 
Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, Wexford 
An Clár um Cheadúnú Comhshaoil  
An Oifig um Inmharthanacht Comhshaoil, Loch Garman 
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From: Grace McCormack <grace.mccormack@indaver.com>  
Sent: 05 October 2021 12:01 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Subject: RE: W0036-02 Indaver Ireland - Amendment Application CR08914 
 
Hi there,  
I am hoping that I could get an update on the below change request?  
 
Best regards,  
Grace 


